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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Y6 Sex and Relationships Education (SRE) 2018 

 

Next half term the children in Y6 will begin their Sex and Relationship Education. We have invested in 
a new SRE resource in order to deliver an up-to-date and engaging curriculum.  

When appropriate, children will be split into same sex groups within their class and will explore further 
topics that may be of interest to each group 

Every parent has the right to withdraw their child from the non-statutory elements of primary SRE.  If 
you wish to withdrawn your child from these elements, then please complete and return the 
slip below to your child’s class teacher by Friday 4

th
 May 2018. We strongly recommend that all 

children participate in our SRE sessions and encourage any parent or carer with questions or 
concerns to talk to a member of staff before deciding to withdraw their child from these sessions.  

In order for you to make an informed decision as to whether you would like to withdraw your child 
from this area of the curriculum, we have included the lesson headings and outlines for the next half 
term and the key words we will be using during these lessons. 

If you require any further information about the curriculum, then please feel free to speak to your 
child’s class teacher who will be happy to further discuss the schools SRE policy and the content of 
the Y6 sex and relationships programme. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Y6 team 
……………………………………………………………………………………................................ 

 
Y6 Sex and Relationships Education (SRE) 2018 

 

If you are happy for your children to take part, you do not need to return the reply slip. 

If you wish to withdrawn your child, please complete the form below and return it to your 
chil’ds class teacher by Friday 4

th
 May 2018. 

 
 
Child’s name………………………………………….. Class ………………. 
 
 

 I wish my child to be withdrawn from the Sex Education sessions.  If your child is to be 
withdrawn from only some aspects of the program then please make clear below which they 
are:   

 
 

Signed (parent/carer) ……………………………………….. Date ……………….. 
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